
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 

Preferred Lab Partners 

The joint venture clinical laboratory between St. Elizabeth Healthcare and Tri-Health 

 

Laboratory Testing Update 

 

Date: April 17, 2025 
 
On Monday, April 21st at 10am, Hematology will be switching to a new lot of PTT reagent.  A 
new PTT reference interval has been established.  The new PTT reference interval will be 
25.7 – 36.8 seconds.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact Chris Sullinger (Hematology manager) or Ashley 
Hall (Hematology supervisor) at 859-301-9247.   
 
 

 

 

 


